Email 2
Subject Line: Help Empower the Next Generation of Veterinarians
Dear [Salutation] [Last Name],
At the UF College of Veterinary Medicine, we prepare students to step confidently into their roles as future veterinary leaders. The Professional Coating Ceremony is a powerful moment when these students transition into clinical practice, symbolized by receiving their white coats.
By donating $50, you’re not just giving a white coat—you’re providing encouragement, confidence, and the tools they need to embrace this transformative phase of their journey.
Each coat represents the support of a broader community that believes in their success. Your contribution is a tangible reminder that they’re part of a profession dedicated to making a difference.

Sincerely,
[image: A close-up of a signature

Description automatically generated]
Keira Simmonds
Strategic Engagement Coordinator | Alumni Affairs & Annual Giving
Office of Advancement, College of Veterinary Medicine

P.S. Add a personal message of inspiration! Send your note to CVMAlumniAffairs@vetmed.ufl.edu by April 1, 2025, and we’ll deliver it alongside your sponsored white coat.
Join us in empowering the Class of 2027 to step forward with confidence and pride.
[Donate Now]
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